
 

 
 

Meeting of the Sport Fisheries Advisory Commission 

May 23, 2017 

C-1 Conference Room 

DNR Tawes Office Building 

580 Taylor Ave 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Summary of Motions & Actions 
 

 

Commissioners in Attendance:  Ed O’Brien, Jim Gracie, Mark DeHoff, Vice-Chair Phil Langley, Roger 

Trageser, Rachel Dean, John Neely, Dr Ray Morgan, Chris Pittas (proxy for Beverly Fleming) and David M 

Sutherland. 

 

Commissioners Absent and Not Represented: James Wommack, Micah Dammeyer. 

 

DNR Staff Attending:  Fisheries Director Dave Blazer, Lt. Timothy Grove, Paul Genovese, Mike Luisi, Sarah 

Widman, George O’Donnell and Bill Anderson. 

 

Members of the Public Attending: Allison Cordell with CBF, Matthew Ogburn with SERC (presented). 

 

Action Items: 

 Department will send to all members, via email, the Chesapeake Bay Program’s Sustainable Fisheries 

Goal Implementation Team’s schedule related to blue crab abundance and management. 

 Department will send, via email, the scoping item related to adjusted start time for commercial crabbers, 

members are asked to comment on item. 

 Department will send to all members, via email, the Mid-Atlantic Fisheries Management Council’s 

schedule for the climate velocity presentation to be given during its June meeting. 

 Member Roger Trageser request fellow members review and recommend their choice to fill a currently 

vacant seat on the Black Bass Subcommittee. 

   

 

Next Meeting Date:    
July 18, 2017 

To be held in the Conference Room C-1 of the Tawes Building from 2:00-5:00 PM. 


